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                      September 3, 2014 

 

 

To: Members of the Presbytery, Clerks of Session and Elder Commissioners 

 

From: Joan Jeffers, Stated Clerk 

 

Re: Fall Presbytery, September 16 – 17, 2014 

 

Welcome to the Fall meeting of the Presbytery of Nevada. 

 

There are a number of attachments included in this email, if you are unable to open 

please see your Clerk of Session.  There will be no hard copies of documents at the 

meeting so PLEASE BRING DOCKET AND ALL SUPPORTING MATERIALS 

WITH YOU (either in electronic form or paper documents). 

 

Please find attached: 

 

 1. Docket 

 2. Council Report  

 3. Stated Clerk’s Report 

 4. GA221 Amendments 

 5. Format for Open Space meetings (Small group discussions) 

 6. Ecclesiastical and Mission Finance Reports 

 

You should have already received information from Lake Tahoe Community Church in 

South Lake Tahoe regarding housing and meals.  Please make your reservations ASAP if 

you have not already done so.  Please check with your Clerk of Session if you need the 

required paperwork. 

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS:  You are responsible for informing the host Church of your 

room needs and for providing your committee members with a copy of this mailing. 

 

CLERKS OF SESSION:  If names and emails of your Elder Commissioners were 

known, this docket was sent directly to them.  However, please verify with your 

commissioners that they have received the docket and the supporting materials. 

 

I am looking forward to seeing you all in beautiful South Lake Tahoe. 

 

The Presbytery of Nevada 
 Synod of the Pacific   Presbyterian Church (USA) 

___________________________________________________ 


